
 

Dear Client, 

 

Now more than ever, Canadians are united to keep our communities safe. While 

the current COVID-19 pandemic has changed life as we know it for the time being, 

we remain strong in our efforts to persevere through these uncertain times. We all 

play a part in keeping each other safe and healthy, and we know that we will only 

come out of this stronger. With so much news and information being shared daily, 

we would like to offer an update to our community. 

 

Earlier this week, Ontario and other provinces announced states of emergency. 

Premier Ford declared the temporary closure of non-essential businesses and 

released the Ontario Government’s List of Essential Businesses. Powersource 

electric is deemed a company that provides service to essential businesses 

so we will continue to support our homeowners and small and medium sized 

businesses  during this time period.. 

 

 

   Regards 

 

  Oneil Blackwood 

  Manager Director 

  Powersource Electric inc. 

  Tel; 289-892-7074  

  www.powersourceelectric.ca 

   647 947-5313 

                                    Powering All Your Possibility 

 

 

 Powersource electric is deemed a company that provides essential service 

during COVID- 19.We will continue to support our homeowners, small and 

medium sized businesses. 

• Call us at 289-892-7074 Email: info@powersourceelectric.ca 
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